
12. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS CONFERENCE 2001

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Elaine Greaves: Community Secretary

Corporate Plan Output:  Community Advocacy

The purpose of this report is to advise Board members of an invitation to attend
next year’s Community Boards Conference, to be held in Invercargill 10 – 13
May 2001 (see attached).  The theme of the Conference is “Communication
between Councils, Community Boards, and Staff – Working Together.”
Registration details have yet to be received.

Recommendation: For discussion.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the Board plan to send three delegates to the Conference.

Please Note



